E. H. WELLs
STATE GEOLOGIST

STATE LAND OFFICE

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

July 10, 1934

Mr. J. D. Hunter
State 01l & Gas Inspector
Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hunter:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from
William F, Stahl & Company, General Agents,
U. S. Fidelity and Guaranty Company, Tulsa,
Oklahoma, and a copy of my reply.

We find that the lease in question is
not on state lIand, The bond is not filled
out completely but may be satisfactory never-
theless.

Will you please give me any informstion
that you can concerning a well that may have
drilled in the tract mentioned in the Stahl
letter.

Very truly yours,

- e i,

E. H. Wells,
Encls., State Geologist.,



